

... a community partnership

116 Adelaide Street, Raymond Terrace NSW 2324 PO Box 42, Raymond Terrace NSW 2324 DX21406 ABN 16 744 377 876

The Office of the Mayor of Port Stephens Councillor Bob Westbury

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

Dear Sir/Madam,

Redevelopment of Salamander Shores

As a resident and former chair of Tourism Port Stephens, I welcome the news that Salamander Shores are seeking to redevelop the great location in Port Stephens. A development of this magnitude is an opportunity to rebrand Port Stephens as a destination for Conferencing, conventions and vacations on a grand scale at a beautiful location.

A development engaging the community and council in consultation is a positive move to achieve a great outcome on such a large scale.

I congratulate the concept plan prepared by consultants run by Sarah Kelly of Saky Developments on their initiative to bring this project to the Port Stephens area.

Should you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact Council.

Yours faithfully

Cr Bob Westbury

MAYOR OF PORT STEPHENS

30 November 2010

Telephone Inquiries
Mayor's Office
Ph: 49800245
Please Quote File No:
10/813

